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We commend Communication Services for its continuing work, under the auspices of the Conference of 

Presidents, to clearly and consistently communicate the mission and ministry of our synod to the 

constituency of our synod and beyond. We encourage Communication Services to continue to 

persistently keep its finger on the pulse of communication media and methods that prove most effective 

to this work. We invite the synod in convention to join us in giving thanks to our gracious God for gifting 

us with the faithful service of Rev. John Braun, who served as the editor of Forward in Christ for the past 

16 years. 
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